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Nemaha Co, KS theft, burglary, investigated
(KMZA)--The theft from a tractor, as well as an unrelated residential burglary,
are being investigated by the Nemaha County, Kansas Sheriff’s Department.

According to a release, the theft of a tractor carburetor was reported, with the
crime having occurred sometime between November 10 of last year and April 24
this year. The part was stolen from 2321 124th Road, in Sabetha. It’s valued at
$500.

Meanwhile, the reported residential burglary occurred sometime between 4:30 on
the afternoon of April 26 and 6:30 on the morning of April 27.

According to the report from the Sheriff’s Office, it happened at 1338 K-9
Highway, in Corning, when someone entered the residence and removed multiple
laptops and tablets. The estimated loss in the burglary is around $3,600.
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